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Dear Members:

Well, we made it through the winter!!! Spring is coming and soon we will see the renewal of life all around us.

We continue to have a lot of traffic on our redesigned website. If you haven’t seen it, please visit the site at
www.northjerseyal-anon.org. You can assist us by checking your group’s listing and notify us of any changes.

Your Information Service Office steadfastly pledges to keep serving the groups of North Jersey. We still have a
phone number that is manned weekdays by an Al-Anon member.

Please help us to continue spreading the love, strength and serenity of the program by making a contribution to
help keep our doors open.

A The Information Services is supported solely through member contributions and cannot operate without
continued support from the groups/members!

A We are here to support you and your meetings throughout the year.
A Most importantly, we are here for the newcomer to Al-Anon.

A We can’t put a price on Recovery, but we do need all the donations you and your group can give. Please
give generously...
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NJAIS SPRING APPEAL

Make checks payable to: Al-Anon/Alateen North Jersey Information Services, Inc. or (A.1.S.)
Mail to: 73 S. Fullerton Ave. 2" Floor (or P.O. Box 646)
Montclair, NJ 07042

Group (Town and Day):

Sent By: Amount: $
Check one: Info. Service Rep. Sec’y Treasurer Personal

Thank you for your continued support!!!


http://www.northjerseyal-anon.org/

